
Good Morning: 
 
I hope this note finds you well. As you know, the Enough is Enough (EiE) program is 
transferring from DOH to OPDV as of April 1, 2021. As a result of this transition, OPDV 
is in the process of developing new one-year contracts for all current vendors under the 
EiE program. These contracts will start on 5/01/2021 and will end on 4/30/2022. In order 
to ensure we are accurately reflecting the current landscape of programming for your 
agency, we would like you to submit a one-year budget that will be used to structure 
these new contracts.  
 
Using the template attached, please outline a one-year budget for the contract period 
5/01/21 – 4/30/22 for a total amount of $142,856.00. Your budget cannot exceed this 
amount. Please submit your budget by COB 3/31/21.  
 
We appreciate your responsiveness to this request and look forward to working with you 
as we move forward with this transition.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.  
 
Best,  
 
Máire Cunningham 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Performance and Operations Administrator / Bureau of Finance & Administration 
maire.cunningham@opdv.ny.gov / 518-457-5987 
  
New York State Office for the Prevention of Domestic Violence 
Alfred E. Smith Building, 80 S. Swan Street, Room 1157, Albany, NY 12210 
Main: 518-457-5800 
www.opdv.ny.gov 
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